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Birla Public School, Doha - Qatar
Circular

Dear Parent,

Sub: Non - availability of Canteen facility

Dear Parent,

We regret to inform you that, due to unforeseen circumstances, the canteen facility at our school
will be temporarily unavailable until further notice.

During this time, we kindly request all students to bring their own food from home.

We will keep you updated regarding the reopening of the canteen facility, and we appreciate
your understanding, cooperation, and support in this matter.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.
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Dr. Anand R. Nair
Principal



